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Al Tennant Slater was born 
in Salt Lake City, Utah on 
October 9, 1917. He was a 
World War II Army Veteran 
who served in the Rhineland 
Campaign, European 
Theatre. He was in England, 
France, and Germany. 

After the war, Al came home 
to his wife and his oldest 
child (whom he had never 
seen... the baby was born 
right after he left for the 
war).

When he returned home, 
he brought his wife a 
bracelet of British coins 
he had collected while 
serving in England. (Years 
later, when his wife died, 
he gave this bracelet to a 
granddaughter who along 
with her daughter cherishes 
it today.

Al is remembered for his ability and interest to fix just about anything, telling 
jokes, and his sincere humble ways.
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